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Valeria Dube to apartment 314 
 

Walter Eichenberger to apartment 325  
 

Lucretia Lozis to studio 201 
 

Kenneth Myhre to apartment 302 

                                                  

On July 1st, Schooner resident, 

Janette Woodard enjoyed a visit 

from her son, grandsons and fami-

lies.  Pictured here with Janette are 

son Brian, grandson Tom and great 

grandchildren Jack, 7 years old 

and Elizabeth, 8 months. 

The Auburn Community Band will perform at Schooner in the 

courtyard on Wednesday, August 31st at 6:30 p.m.  They will 

play many of your favorite, well known songs, popular with both 

young and old.  A performance sure to delight all!  
 

This summer, the band is celebrating its 30th anniversary per-

formance season. During the summer season, they play every 

Wednesday evening in downtown Auburn at Festival Plaza at 

7:00 p.m.  Schooner provides shuttle service to residents who 

would like to attend.  Sign up for a ride and enjoy the evening!   

AUBURN COMMUNITY BAND  

“Dollar Dog Night” at  

Schooner.   

New Resident Receptions  

are held at Schooner a few 

times per year.  A great way 

to meet your new neighbors. 
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EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

JULY BBQ PHOTOS 

Below (and bottom right) are a few photos tak-

en during our July BBQ.  The weather was nice 

and everyone had a great time! 
 

Hope to see you at the upcoming  

August BBQ! 

C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s 

goes out to Kim 

Corliss from our 

Schooner Dietary 

Department. 
 

She is the proud 

new mom of Leah 

Tiffany (5 lbs, 9 oz, 

18 1/2 inches long) 

who was born on 

July 10th at 4:23 

a.m.    
    ——————————————————————————————————-- 

A thumbs up goes to Ravi 

Sharma, son of Schooner 

employee, Tammy Shar-

ma. Mr. Sharma is the 

director of the Auburn 

Parks and Recreation De-

partment.  He is heading 

the proposed expansion of the Auburn Ingersoll 

arena, the home ice for several area high 

schools.   

EMPLOYEE HAPPENINGS  

Our third cookout of the season, named 

“Hawaiian Breeze BBQ”, will be held on 

Wednesday, August 10th.  As usual, many deli-

cious foods will be available.  Pick up a ticket 

at the front desk for friends and family mem-

bers.   

Below is the featured menu: 

Grilled chicken breasts w/tropical BBQ 

sauce. 

Grilled sweet Italian sausage w/green pep-

pers & onions, sautéed on a crusted sub 

roll. 

Grilled teriyaki style flat iron steaks. 

Corn bread w/whipped honey butter. 

Mike’s home style baked beans w/chopped 

smoked beef brisket. 

Fresh native corn on the cob. 

Jardinière style pasta salad. 

Green beans benne salad. 

Fresh native pickling cukes w/cider vinegar. 

Fresh made cole slaw in sweet oil & vinegar 

based dressing. 

Top your own strawberry shortcakes.   

Fresh baked apple crisp w/whipped cream. 

Ice tea, lemonade, and coffee. 

AUGUST BBQ    

Congratulations to Christopher Boivin, July’s 

Employee of the Month winner.   Chris works in 

our Maintenance Department.  
 

He was recognized for his consistent ability to 

tackle everyone’s last minute requests with a 

smile.  Chris’  

approachability  

displays a great 

example of  

excellent  

customer  

service.  
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